
Schultz, Adam 

2/15/2012 5:45:36 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Shiloh IV

Meredith,

Just wanted to let you know that we got the QF issue ironed out. The draft resolution has been 
signed off by Energy Division and is now with President Peevey’s office for review. Should be 
all set for the March 8th Commission Meeting.

Regards,

Adam
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